BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY APRIL 12, 2018 WORK SESSION COUNCIL CHAMBERS – 201 S. UNION STREET 9:00 A.M.

Mayor Evans called the meeting to order.

All members were in attendance.

The Board discussed the development of five year plans. Karyl Traeger provided she will get names of individuals and companies which have done plans for other municipalities so we may review those plans as to the format the City of Delphi would like to pursue. She provided Mark O'Neall with Greenstreet had done some for the City of Lafayette and that Dennis Carson is Lafayette' Director of Development.

Karyl Traeger provided she would like to look at flower baskets for the downtown as well as Christmas decorations. She provided that the city should talk with businesses with temporary banners up on their shops and encourage them to install signs of a more permanent nature.

The Board discussed EDIT funds available and the ability of the City of Delphi to pursue economic development project with those funds.

The Board discussed the need to get the Main Street organization restarted.

The Board discussed an Advisory Committee on Residential Development. The Board discussed having bankers and real estate agents be on that committee. Mayor Evans stated he would get something drafted.

The Board discussed how to further communication with other units of local government. Mayor Evans will reach out to the heads of other local units of government to try to get a summit together to discuss what projects the units are planning and how the units can better work together.

The Board discussed the need to promote the school corporation.

The meeting adjourned at 10:09 a.m.

Mayor Shane Evans

Clerk-Treasurer Leanne Aldrich, Attest